10,000 WATTS

WWIC Zaas

Phone (218) 626-2738
1120 EAST McCUEN ST.
DULUTH, MINNESOTA 55808

January 16 , 1972

John Sampson
4148 Wycliff Dr.
Winston Salem, N.C. 27106

Dear John:

Thank you for your response to the test of WWJC on January
10, 1972. Our test for the National Radio Club was set up
with the help of Roger Windsor of Valparaiso, Indiana.
During the test I received phone calls from Valparaiso;
Youngstown, Ohio; Chicago; and puluth, Minnesota. All
letters received were very accurate and in accordance with

the station's logs.

This letter is to verify the reception of the test made
on January 10, 1972 by radio station WWJC, Duluth, Minn,

by John Sampson.

Sincerely yours,

John B. Talcott

JBT/swW

The Northland’s Most Powerful Standard Broadcast Station
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